
Meeting Minutes – CBRC Regular Meeting – November 21, 2014
Meeting to order 7:30

Attendees – 13
Guests – None
Introduction of Guests: 

Associate Members up for vote: Keegan Mills and Harry Orendorff were voted to full 
membership.  Welcome! 
_____________________________________________________________________

CBRC Board Meeting – November 13, 2014
Attendees: Cliff H, Steve B, Butch F, Bill S, J Jeffcoat
Associate members up for vote:  Harry Orendoff and Keegan Mills,  Both 
answered email and indicated they will be at the meeting in November.
Treasurer’s Report: Total in accounts $13,383, expenditures are track as budgeted.
Secretary’s Report: Regular – 33, Senior – 43, Life – 8, Military -1, Family – 8, 
Student – 1, Associate – 3, Total 97.
Old Business: Renewal season is hear.  Steve is accepting Club renewals.  
Remember AMA must be renewed before January 1, if you what to fly on New 
Year’s Day. 
Christmas Party – Scheduled for December 19 at Severna Park Community Center, 
every to bring a covered dish. 
Pilot Profiles – still under discussion.
Compact field- will be done in spring monies have been allotted in budget.
New Business – 
Issue brought up about “How the Board can or should address the issue of when 
someone’s ability to safely fly may be comprised”.  This is for the safety of all 
members and the Club.  This is something that needs to be addressed and is still 
under discussion.
 Other business:
Westminster Flea Market in Febraury
Lebanon Swap meet coming up March.
Adjourned: 8:20
John. J - CBRC Secretary 
____________________________________________________________________

Treasurer’s Report: Total Funds $13,383. On target to meet budget with 67% of 
budget spent to date. 
 
Secretary’s Report:  Membership breakdown:  Total - 97, Regular - 34, Senior - 44, 
Life - 8, Military - 1, Family - 8, Student - 1, Associates - 1. 



Old Business: 

Christmas Party December 19 – Annual Christmas party will be held next meeting.  
Bring a covered dish to share with others.  Beverages and utensils will be provide by 
club.  If you would like to bring a gift to exchange great!  Keep cost under $20.

RENEWAL TIME IS HERE!
 The membership renewal window remains open from the now to the end of December 
2014.   There is a grace period during the month of January with membership being 
withdrawn for those not having paid by February 1, 2015. 

 
Pilot Profile – The webmaster has agreed to post the profiles on the web site.  We will 
need to discuss what information should be in the profile and how to collect it.  If anyone 
has ideas about material to include in the profiles please send to me or one of the other 
Club Officers.

Compact field – The field will be compacted in the spring.  Money has been set aside to 
complete.

Annual New Year’s Day Fly - Rain or shine or snow there we be some folks flying on 
New Years’ day.  Come out and join in the fun!

     
New Business:  Several items were brought up:

Safety Issue - Use of Frequency Board – Any time there are 2 people flying the 
frequency board needs to be out and in place.  There have been a few incidents where 
using the board could have may have prevented confusion on the channels in use.  We 
all know the drill use the board!  

Show and Tell:
- Steve B brought in his “Excalibur” kit that he is working on.  It is a vintage plane sold by 

Balsa, USA.

- Mike Merryman showed off his new DX 9 Spektrum  transmitter.  This transmitter has the 
latest bells and whistles.  It even talks to you!   

Upcoming Events:

- Westminster flea market - 2/14/2015 -- Westminister, MD (E) WESTMINISTER 
AEROMODELERS FLEA MARKET. Site: Westminister Vfw 519 Poole Rd. James Hodges CD 
PH: 410-596-3052 Email: rcjim@comcast.net. Visit: flywam.org. Annual Flea Market. $4 
Admission. $18 Tables. Open 9am-1pm. Refreshments available. No weather date. Contact Jim 
Hodges. Sponsor: WESTMINSTER AERO MODELERS INC

-

mailto:rcjim@comcast.net
http://flywam.org/


- Lebanon - 3/14/2015 -- Lebanon, PA (E) 35TH ANNUAL RC FLEA MARKET. Site: Lebanon. 
Roberts Mccrea CD PH: 717-258-8566 Email: rpsmcc@pa.net. Visit: www.cpaa.us. Sponsor: 
CENTRAL PENN AEROMODELERS.

Next meeting will be the annual Christmas party at the Severna Park Community 
Center on December 19 at 7:30pm.

Adjourned 815pm

John - CBRC Secretary

http://www.cpaa.us/
mailto:rpsmcc@pa.net

